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Oct 4 ï Darren Rudloff, Visit Cheyenne 
Oct 11 ï Business Meeting 
Oct 18 ï Magic City Enterprises, Jeff Gardner 
Oct 25 ï Cheyenne Symphony Orchestra, William Intrilligator 
Nov 1 ï Thirst Project, Evan Wesley 
Nov 8 ï Business Mtg. 
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Upcoming Events 

October Birthdays 

Oct 18 ï Madoka Grenvik 
Oct 20 ï Bob Wilson 
Oct 20 ï Ken Dugas 
Oct 21 ï Jack Knudson 
Oct 22 ï Pam Mosser 
Oct 22 ï Kaare Sigvartsen 
Oct 23 ï Janice Haldi 
Oct 24 ï William Willingham 
Oct 25 ï Brian Tyrrell 
Oct 29 ï Bill Helms 
Oct 29 ï Dan Clark 
Oct 29 ï Greg Vaughn 
Oct 29 ï Jessica Willingham 
 
 
 
 
THANK YOU Jason Duda for 
announcing birthdays each 

week.   

Oct 1 - James Childress 
Oct 2 - Neil Webb 
Oct 4 ï Paul Gapen 
Oct 4 ï Dave McCracken 
Oct 4 ï Shelli Shelton 
Oct 5 ï John Barnes 
Oct 5 ï David Smith 
Oct 6 ï Jim Green 
Oct 10 ï Dee Aldredge 
Oct 10 ï Christy McCarthy 
Oct 10 ï Berlinda White 
Oct 10 ï Lexi Leckemby 
Oct 11 ï Steve Schmerge 
Oct 12 ï Mike Smith 
Oct 12 ï Ruth Benson 
Oct 12 ï Ben Larsen 
Oct 14 ï Ron Pinther 
Oct 14 ï Bob Nicholas 
Oct 14 ï Sandee Wamboldt 
Oct 15 ï Larry Walters 
Oct 15 ï Kelly Sack 

Oct 6, Friday Food Bag Unpacking, 9am 
Oct 9 & 30, Friday Food Bag Filling  
Oct 13, Highway and Sloan's Lake Cleanup 
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é itôs something you do! 

Kiwanis is not something you joiné 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
In our Prayers: Any Kiwanian in 
need 
 
 
 
 
9-13-18 - 137 Total at meeting, 121 
members, 10 guests, 6 senior 
members 
9-20-18 ï 107 total for the meeting, 
103 members, 3 guests, 1 senior 
member 
9-27-18 ï  143 Total at meeting,  
128 members, 12 guests, 3 senior 
members 
 
 
 

 
 

THANK YOU Deb Hottle, Rod 
Hottle, Dave McCracken, Dick 
Morrison, Darwin Pace, Kathleen 
Petersen, Jennifer Russell, Craig 
Showalter [and Carmen], and 
Paul Stenback for helping fill 
Friday Food Bags on Wednesday, 
September 26th. 
 
The next unpacking is Saturday, 
October 6th. 
 
The October fillings are the 9th 
and the 30th [to avoid 
Halloween]. 
  
Thanks, Later, TomR 
 

 
 
 
 

Pat Ashworth announced that 
there will be a membership 
committee meeting right after the 
regular meeting.  If you want to be 
on the committee hang around or 
meet up with one of them. 
 
Brian Lenell thanked the members 
of his committee that made 
Membership Appreciation event a 
success! 
 
Olivia Samson, this yearôs 
Foundation President, introduced 
the members of this yearôs board: 
Denise Newell, Vice-President, 
Jacob Weisz, Treasurer, Lisa 
Taylor, Secretary and directors 
Earl Dorsett, Jeff Teasley, Neil 
Webb, Kathleen Petersen and 
Lexi Leckemby. 

 
 
Tim Sheppard and Kathleen 
Petersen reminded all about 
highway/Sloanôs Lake cleanup on 
October 13. 
 
Robin Mosley and Nicole Casey 
spoke a little about our fundraiser 
with Thankful Thursdays ï Party 
with a Purpose.  We are selling 
raffle tickets at our lunch meetings 
in October for a 50/50 drawing that 
will be drawn on our night in 
November.  The night of the event, 
they do side games, drawings, 
raffles, food service and most  

importantly ï LIVE AUCTIONS!  
Please consider putting together a 
basket with members of your table.  
This will more than likely be our 
biggest fundraiser of the year, 
especially for as little prep work as 
we have to do beforehand.  There 
is a LONG waiting list to participate 
and we got lucky that we nabbed 
one of these events.  If you have 
never been to one of these, you 
can check them out every Thursday 
evening at the AmVets Post 10. 
 
And, if you want to be on the 
planning/prep committee reach out 
to one of these ladies! 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Laura Munari gave a dollar 
because she had a great time at 
the Membership Appreciation Event 
on Friday. 
 
John Lynch announced that after 
15 years as the landscaping chair, 
Gene Burchett has resigned and 

Prayers

 

 
Announcement s 

 

Lunch Menu 
TBA 

Happy Dollars 

Attendence

 

 
Announcement s 

Happy Birthday 

Announcements 
 

Friday Food Bag 



 

 

 

 

é itôs something you do! 

Kiwanis is not something you joiné 

Nancy Jones and Tim Sheppard 
have agreed to take it on. 

 
 
 
Jim Marshall, along with Bob 
Gross, announced that on the 18th 
of October there will be an auction 
of a special pen made by Jim to 
raise money to go towards Making 
Strides Against Breast Cancer.  
Bob also held up his wad of $10 
that he is donating for everyone 
that wore pink to the meeting. 

 

 
 
Lauri Osborne was lucky enough 
to be a work conference in which 
the band Foreigner played and 
President Trump spoke. 

 
 
 

Pat Ashworth is happy his 
granddaughter is turning 8 today.  
He also shared that Express 
Personnel is hosting a leadership 
event on October 24.  Seating is 
limited so let him know if you would 
like to attend. 
 
Jess Ryan gave $20 in hopes to 
entice 20 Kiwanians to attend the 
Leadership Cheyenneôs Boo Ball on 
October 27. 

 
 
George Murchio gave a dollar for 
himself and his wife in honor of 
their being in Cheyenne for one 
year.  

 
 
Larry Walters gave debauchery 
dollars in honor of his sonôs 
birthday in which they went and 
saw Ozzy Osbourne and came 
home with a guitar played by a 
band member. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

  

 
Two Guys with Bow Ties Rory 
Mack and Richard Hirsch 
 

 
Claire Ley and Nancy Jones 

Kiwanis  Volunteer 
Appreciation Event 

Fri, Sept 28 



 

 

 

 

é itôs something you do! 

Kiwanis is not something you joiné 

 
Brian Lenell 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Volunteer 
 

 
Volunteer 

 
A costume for the part 
 

 
A cue card for the part 
 

 



 

 

 

 

é itôs something you do! 

Kiwanis is not something you joiné 

 
 

Copa Conga line dance 
 
 
 
 
Darren Rudloff from Visit 
Cheyenne gave an update on 
things around town and 
encouraged everyone to vote for 
the lodging tax on the November 
ballot. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
Please notify John Barnes (638-
3763) of any changes to your 
employment, phone numbers, or 
retirement so the club directory may 
be updated with your current 
information. Thank you. 
 
Please send Telstar information to 
Lisa Maney at lisa@cheyenne.org   
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you Rod Brand for 
providing the Telstar pictures. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

       
 

 

Update Your 

Information 

THANK YOU 
Kiwanis  
Sponsors 

 

Sponsors  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Pig  

 

There was $20 in the 
pig today and Tom 

Roberts won!!!           

Program 
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